
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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28 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

U13 Redrow Regional Finals Rugby 7s Tournament 
Wednesday, 24 April 2019, 8.30am-5pm (approx.) 

Franklins Garden, Northampton 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your son has been selected to represent The Buckingham 
School at the U13 Regional Rugby 7s Tournament. The tournament is being held at 
Franklins Garden, which is the home of Northampton Saints Rugby Club, and to play at an 
elite rugby club is a fantastic opportunity. 
 
Please can you ensure that your son brings a packed lunch, with enough food and water to 
last the day. There will be breaks in between games, so it is also important that they have 
additional clothing to suit the weather on the day. 
 
There is no cost to this trip and I look forward to your son representing the team on what will 
be a great day. Please could you return the attached parental consent form to me by 
Wednesday, 3 April 2019.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Minns 
Teacher of Physical Education 
Head of Year 9 
aminns@buckinghamschool.org 
Direct Dial: 01280 818683 
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